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Circular No: 4/A.C/2020-21           Dated: 28 Sept. 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings, 

 

 We hope you are in good health and we pray to God for the well being of our students and their 

family. 

 

 The Management of Avadh Collegiate would like to announce that, we all are successfully 

conducting online classes with the help of Google Meet, Whats app group and 'E' care/Entab portals. 

Since the beginning of the new academic session i.e from 02 Apr 2020, our teachers have performed their 

best to provide quality education to our students during this pandemic situation.  We are elated to inform 

that we have received Senior Secondary Affiliation for Avadh Collegiate, 'Para Branch' for all streams. 

 

 The following activities have been conducted in the given months:- 

 

April & May. We have conducted PA-I curricular successfully along with activity based teaching.  We 

have also conducted several monthly tests for the benefit of the students.  

 

June 2020. We have conducted the following activities for the fun and recreation of our students:- 

 

 (a) "Summer  Bonanza fun". 

 

 (b) "Chalo mile Hum aur Tum". 

 

 (c) "Oxford hub" to encourage a fun way learning English. 

 

 (d) "Dance ke superstar" to make dancing more fun for our children. 

  

 (e) "Chacha ji ka farm house" to motivate the students with beautiful and encouraging stories. 

 

 (g) "Come to my Beauty Parlour", a programme exclusively   for language development. 

 

July 2020. PA-I was conducted from the text books along with activity based teaching.  Co-curricular 

were also conducted. 

 

August 2020. PA-I along with online exam were held which also included project work and vivas. 

 

 We believe in making our students more technology friendly and ready for the innovative ideas 

hence measures were taken to teach students how to make a PDF, small video clips and create E mail ids. 
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 An online orientation session was also conducted for parents, where they were showed PPTs and 

the innovative method of teaching via smart boards. 

 

September 2020. We successfully conducted an online "Razz Matazz" for the entertainment of our 

students for awareness about experiential learning for parents.  An online Teachers Day celebration was 

also held.  Besides this, project work for Ist term and co-curricular activities were also conducted. 

 

 Avadh Collegiate family proudly announces that one of our ex student Shiva Singh, 2014 batch 

recently got selected in the Civil Service Examination (IAS), Rank 309 and one of our  2008 batch 

student  Mr. Mayank Tiwari got selected in UPPCS(PCS) exam and appointed the post of Assistant 

Commissioner Commercial Tax. 

 

 Dear parents, we thank you for your co-operation in making this new found methods of online 

teaching a successful endeavour .  This would not have been possible without your well wishes.  We 

hope you continue to provide your assistance in the future also.   

 

 We would also like to bring to your notice that the Half Yearly Examination for the academic 

year 2020-21 will be held in the month of October 2020.  Parents are requested to submit your ward's fee 

upto the month of Aug 2020 before the half yearly examination.   

 

 Online admit card will be available on your "e care"/"entab" portal from 28 Sept 2020 onwards.  

Online admit card will only be made available for those students who have submitted their dues upto the 

month of Aug 2020.   Kindly prepare your child accordingly 

 

Attendance. Parents must note that the child's attendance must be at least 70% by the end of year.  If 

he/she not attending the class the school will not promote the child to next class, therefore please ensure 

attendance is COMPULSORY for all students in 'Online Classes'. 

 

NEP. The New Education Policy 2020 focuses majorly on child's wholesome development, we are 

trying to integrate all components of New Education Policy (NEP), like :- 

 

 (a)  Activity based learning. 

 (b) Experiential learning/experience based learning. 

 (c) Skill based education. 

 

 On this note, we are glad to announce that we have taken affiliation for "16 Skill Based 

Subjects" at Senior Secondary Level.  We will also begin skill based education for our junior section and 

secondary section after half yearly examination.  We also have planned to organize 'Art Integrated 

Projects' for students after examination.  These projects will bring children closer to Indian Culture, Art, 

Dance, Music, Sculpture, Choreography and Social Sciences.   

 

 We once again pray to 'God' for your good health and happiness. 

 

 

 

                 Manager 

          Avadh Collegiate 

 

  

 

 

 


